
  

Newsletter 23rd September 2016 

Menu Week: Week beginning 26th September will be Week 4 

 

Roald Dahl Day in School 

Just to keep you updated, we managed to raise £88.53 in school from 
cakes and activities. This has been donated to Roald Dahl’s Marvellous 
Children’s Charity, which helps children in the UK living with serious, rare 
and undiagnosed conditions. Thank you very much. 

 

 

World’s Biggest Coffee Morning – Friday 30th September 2016 

This year we would like to celebrate and support Macmillan's coffee      
morning in school on Friday 30th September. 
 
Primary Pupils: We would like to invite parents/carers to come in at 
9.30am – 10am to meet in the dining hall to share and sample some 
treats the pupils will be making in their cookery lessons.   
 
Middle and Upper School Pupils:  We would like parents/carers to come in to your child's form class, 
to meet their Class Teacher and Team.  We thought we’d celebrate in style and will be serving 
Mocktails (non-alcoholic cocktails) and a selection of treats that the pupils will be involved in making 
during their cookery lessons.  If you are available, we would like to invite you to your child's form 
class from 11am -12pm. 
 
On the day we would ask for any donation big or small to go towards a wonderful charity which the 
Class Team will collect. 
 
 

YEW Class 
 
 
Yew class have been working hard on our new Viking topic. We have been making 
helmets and masks to get ourselves into character. In PE we are creating and 
practising a Viking dance and we have learnt all about life in a Viking home. 
 
 
 



 

Team Teach Courses for Parents 
 

If there is enough interest, we are looking to run a Team-Teach course for 
parents later this year. This will provide training in behaviour management 
and interventions for parents of young people that display challenging 
behaviour.  If you are interested please contact the school on 01562 827785 
and we will pass your details on to Brian Thomas, one of our Deputy Heads. 
 
 

 
 

Sixth Form and Young Enterprise 

Sixth Form have registered to take part in Young Enterprise.  They have 
decided to call themselves 'Goodies Galore'.  Some of our products will be 
on sale at Parents Evening and the Macmillan Coffee Morning.  Please 
come and say hello.  Here we are busy sorting out our stock ready for the 
events. 

Would you like to join our team? 

We are currently looking to expand our lunch time play worker team. If you are interested or know 
anyone else who might be, please see the job advertisement on our website or contact Tracey Birch 
on 01562 827785. Please note, the closing date has been extended to Friday 30th September. 

 
Dates for your diaries… 
 

 
 

SEPTEMBER 

28 Parents Evening (3.30pm – 6.00pm) 

29  Sixth Form Coffee Morning in aid of Macmillan 

30 YEW ASSEMBLY 

30 Macmillan Coffee Morning – Parents to be invited in – Details in newsletter 

OCTOBER 

6 Art Trip for relevant students 

7 HAZEL ASSEMBLY 

10 Sixth Form Residential – individual students 

14 BEECH ASSEMBLY 

14 Maths Day  

14 Early Years Parent Support Group at Russell House 

19 Stay & Play – Early Years Hub 

21 PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

Monday 24th – Friday 28th October 2016 
HALF TERM – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 


